
Saturday December 19 

Woodley Park News 

Cleveland Park Library. HPRB had its initial hearing on the plans to build a new 
branch library this week. Board members seemed generally supportive of the overall 
concept, but were concerned about the massing on the Newark St side (and, to a lesser 
extent, on the Macomb frontage), as well as architectural details like the orientation of 
limestone panels. One Board member described the library entrance as "pretty grim," so 
I suspect that will be among the changes that will be part of the new design that will be 
presented to the Board. WPCA filed a brief comment on the proposed library signage. 
ANC3C submitted an extensive resolution. 

Wardman Tower. JBG, the owner of the property, and its landscape architect will 
discuss landscaping plans and project status generally. Wednesday January 13, 7:30 
pm at the Marriott Wardman Park Hotel. 

Zoo grounds hours. There is a new online petition asking the Zoo to retain its current 
hours for access to the Zoo grounds. 

More than 100 of our neighbors attended the Woodley Park Holiday Party at the 
Marriott this week, and they donated a stuffed trunkload of non-perishables to Martha's 
Table.  

Calendar 

Wednesday January 6, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. 
The agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome.  

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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